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February 17, 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Green Township School District, 

We are writing to share an important update regarding our COVID-19 protocols. On 2/7/22, 

Governor Murphy announced that the mask mandate in schools would expire as of 3/7/22. Please 

be advised that effective March 7, 2022 mask wearing will be optional throughout the school day 

for all students and staff at the Green Hills School. Students and staff who wish to continue to 

wear a mask will be supported in their choice to do so.   

At this time, federal guidelines are requiring mask wearing on school buses. All students must 

remain masked on the way to and from school while riding the bus. Given that this is a federal 

requirement, we are not able to make a local decision regarding mask wearing on buses. 

  

Throughout the past two years, our school community has worked together to ensure the safety 

and well-being of our students and staff. We are proud of the way our community has pulled 

together to manage the challenges associated with this pandemic, and we appreciate your 

continued support. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D.                                   Jon Paul Bollette 

Superintendent                                                        Principal 

 

 


